
Subject: [Fwd: Noxious Odours in Maplewood]
Date: Mon, 15 Jul 2002 12:24:08 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Re: Noxious Odours in Maplewood
Date: Fri, 12 Jul 2002 18:25:21 +0100 (BST)

From: Elizabeth James <cagebc@yahoo.com>
To: Dave Sadler <davesadler@telus.net>, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

CC: Directors Team <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>, FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Sadler: 

The same complaint can be made about the Lions Gate Sewage Treatment plant which, several times a week,
appears to [figurately speaking] lift its lid to release ammonia smells which gently waft through the morning
sunshine - all over the Capilano RV Park, where international tourists may drink in its beneficial odours! Very
impressive! 

Liz James 

  Dave Sadler <davesadler@telus.net> wrote: 

Dear Mayor & Council:  
 
The GVRD waste transfer station continues to emit noxious odours on a regular basis.  

Get a bigger mailbox -- choose a size that fits your needs.

http://uk.docs.yahoo.com/mail_storage.html 
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